
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

This week in phonics… 
We will be learning to read 
and write words containing 
the sounds ph (phonics), wh 

(wheel), ed (looked), le 
(little).  

 
We are learning to how to 

spell ‘there’, ‘what’ and 
‘when’. 

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be developing 
their knowledge of 

doubles.  

PE 

Just a reminder that we have PE every 
Friday from now on so the children can 
come in wearing their PE kits. Please can 
you make sure that if your child wears 
earrings that these are removed on a 

Friday ready for our PE lesson.  
 

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
      We have chosen this theme as part of our 
Power of Reading week of learning where the 
children develop their speaking skills through 

discussions around the text.   
 

Billy’s Bucket 
 

Week beginning 5th June 2023 

Things your child can do at home: Share stories and non-fiction books about sea creatures, practise retelling 
stories and find out facts in the non-fiction books, look at the calendar and talk about when their birthday is 

and what they would like for their birthday.  
 

Homework: Draw your favourite sea creature and write down an interesting fact about them.  

 

Did you know… 
Sea turtles have 
been alive since 
dinosaurs lived 
on our planet.  

 

 

I wonder… 
Would you rather 

live under water all 
the time or live in 
space all the time? 

Why?   

 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be exploring 
this half-term’s theme of ‘Truthfulness’  
This week’s song: ‘Be strong, be strong’. 

 

School Values:  
Compassion  Courage  Responsibility 

 

 

 

Skills Focus 

Communication and 
Language 
Literacy 


